Candlewood Swim & Racquet Club

Dear current members:
Due to the COVID-19 virus we have decided to provide a daily membership for this year instead of our usual seasonal membership.  We feel that this is the fairest way to treat our members during this global pandemic.  Please see our enclosed new membership policy for the 2020 summer season.  This will also be posted on our web site along with a “FAQ” sheet to answer some of your questions.
We have reviewed this situation very carefully and with all the social guidelines involved we feel that we cannot provide the same membership you had been used to in the past.  We also understand that many of you want the pool open.  With all needs in mind we are offering this policy to get through the 2020 season.  
Please read through 2020 summer membership form carefully and read the FAQ sheet to get a better understanding of what we are trying to accomplish before calling the club with any questions.  
We will be sending out the new COVID rules shortly.
OUR NEW OPENING DATE IS TUESDAY JUNE 23, 2020 NOON to 7pm.  

Thank You for your patience and understanding during this difficult time!  We wish you all safety and good health.

The staff of Candlewood Swim & Racquet Club



